Consulate General of Pakistan
Toronto

.

Corrigendum

With reference to International Tender Notice published on the
website of PPRA under reference No. T8300567 E dated 13 January
2023 and Newspaper “Richmond Hill Liberal™ dated 19 Janmary 2023 &
Newspaper ~Vaughan Citizen™ dated 19 January 2023, for procurement
of various goods/items, the bid submission and opening date has been
extended t1ll 15 March 2023, The terms and conditions of the tender waill

remain the same.
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